
Upcoming Public Open House for the SR161 / I-70 Connections Study 

 
The Ohio Department of Transportation (ODOT) invites community members to participate in an 
upcoming public open house to learn about and share feedback on the SR161 / I-70 Connections 
Study, currently underway in western Licking County. As this is an open house meeting, you’re 
welcome to stop by whenever is convenient between 3:00 – 7:00 p.m. No formal presentation will 
be given. 
 
Date: September 3, 2025 
Time: 3:00 – 7:00 P.M. 
Location: Pataskala Public Library 
101 S Vine St, Pataskala, OH 43062 
 
ODOT is evaluating an area in western Licking County to identify feasible solutions that improve 
existing roadway conditions and support future traffic demands driven by development and land 
use changes in the area. 
 
Questions or comments regarding the project may be directed to Erin Sheidlower, project manager, 
via the contact information below. 
 
Email: Erin.Sheidlower@dot.ohio.gov 
Phone: (614) 387-4002 
Mail: Erin Sheidlower, ODOT Central Office, 1980 W Broad St., Columbus, Ohio 43223 
 
Please see the project website below for additional information. 
www.publicinput.com/16170study 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

http://www.publicinput.com/16170study

